
Reception Class Home Learning Plan Weekly expectation 13.07.20-17.07.20 
Please find below this week’s Home Learning for Reception Class. We are using online learning provided by 

Oak National Academy and phonics lessons delivered by the Department for Education 

(https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCP_FbjYUP_UtldV2K_-niWw/videos) 

Read with your family every day for 30 minutes. 
Read your keyring words and if you have access to the internet then head to www.phonicsplay.co.uk to 
play our tricky word trucks – phase 2 and 3. If your child can read them then record a video of them 
reading them and post it on Tapestry! If your child finds their words easy then please look at the next 
phase as they are all on the Phonics Play website  

Your child has been invited to come into school on Friday 17th July to meet their new teacher and spend 
some time with their class.  I will be spending the day with them too so that they have a familiar face and 
to help Mrs O’Connor get to know how amazing the class are  

It would be brilliant if you all watched the video of your new class and talked about 
what you see.  What is different? What is the same? What is exciting?  
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ri1Q7nD0KIE 
You could write a list of questions that your child has for Mrs O’Connor and your 
child could bring them in on their meet the teacher day on Friday. 
It would be lovely for Mrs O’Connor to find something out about each of you so an 
All About Me report card would be fab!  
Name: 
                                         Age: 

                                         My friends: 
                                        Favourite colour:                                                    
                                        Favourite thing at school: 
                                        Who I live with: 
                                        Pets:                                  Mrs O’Connor would also love a self-portrait of each child  

My Year in Reception 
It would be lovely to have some pictures to put up in Reception Class. You could talk about what was your 
best time in Reception class and what you liked learning about most. Then have a go at drawing a picture 
or painting a picture! 

Art – here are some different ways to do crafty self-portraits. 
 
 
  
 
 
 
 
 

PE –Can you create a dance routine to say goodbye to reception or hello to Year One? You could choose a 
really uplifting song and throw some shapes!!! 

We would love to see your home learning in action so don’t forget to tweet pictures of your work to 
@stmatprimary  and add it to Tapestry. 

 

http://www.phonicsplay.co.uk/
https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Ri1Q7nD0KIE

